
July Meeting Cancelled  
Online Participants 
Colette,Heather, Matthew, Lawrence, Janelle, Julie, Cindi, Josha, Jerome, Kerry, Keith, 
Leigh, Gary, Marne 
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To all, Just wanted to give an update on Essex.  
The fence is up & complete... thanks Matt! The extra fencing is secure & out of the way. All the sponsor 
banners are up... thanks Heather! Dugouts have been painted & hooks installed. The crowsnest is in place... 
Thanks Rocky! It is clean & stocked with gameballs & first aid. 
-We need the 2 director chairs. 
The sticker guy has stripped the old stickers. .. waiting for him to put on our stickers. He's aware of our timeline. 
I will make sure it's done. 
The new shed is up... just waiting for the final touches. 
Heather has re-camped our" old school" scoreboard. All in New SEPLL colors!!!! This is waiting to be put up til 
Friday/ Saturday, because of the neighborhood. It will be staked to the ground & can stay in centerfield for the 
tournament. Also, we have the fabric to cover the dugout, but that will also wait til last minute. 
Snack shack is cleaned out, ready for business, besides a little shopping. We will be doing Ribs this year!!! 
Thanks Rocky!  
I will make sure we have power to the crowsnest for a fan or the AC...  
Do we have the extra porta potties ordered? 
I will go pick up the remaining chalk, tonight & put@  Essex.  
What about Turface? 
Rocky, can we use your PA? 
A couple of things I can think of us needing to borrow... 
- walkie talkie (scoreboard)  
- director chairs 
- tamper 
- large crockpot  
Lastly, I'm assuming bleachers are out of the question... think it would be nice to have a few pop-ups around, in 
the outfield for people. I'm going to need 2 for concessions, which I already have... anyone able to lend for the 
week? Sorry about the length. Think that's it for now... The field is looking GREAT & I think we are going to put 
on an AWESOME Tournament! Thanks for all the hard work, already done & what's still to come!!!! Gary 
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Holy cow, that is amazing. Thank you for the update. I'll get the word out on FB, and will schedule in some 
volunteer time for the coming week.   
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I forgot to mention the foul posts Matt & Ann Sophie installed. .. they've got it looking like a Major League 
park!!!! Sorry Matt... 
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Great job Gary! 
We have walkie talkies, crock pot and a pop up tent. 
 
Janelle 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
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I have a tamper! 
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We should have all of our district championship flags on display.  Perhaps on the backstop.  Somebody already 
on that?  
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Nice work everyone, especially those mentioned. 
 



I guess I was in charge of potties.  I will get on that asap.  My goal is have them moved away from the 
concessions area and heather thinks on both lines.  I will do my best. 
 
I have 3 EZups, use them where you need them.  Where should I drop them? 
 
After talking with Corey, it might be good to rent a sound system that would be easy for crow's nest tear 
down crew to deal with.  Something smaller and with two speakers that can be stored in the crow's 
nest.  Rocky, let's talk. 
 
The volunteer sign up is 95% finished.  There will be an extra tab for board members to sign up to be the 
point person for each game.  This just means being available to do whatever the D2 staff needs to to 
help fill in where needed.    Keep in mind, we have many coaches on our board so it might be 
challenging to get everyone, but let's do our best to fill each slot.   
 
Thanks Gary!  You're a Gem! 
 
Colette 

 
From: gary gibson 
Sent: 7/7/2015 12:29 PM 
To: Heather Adams; Lawrence Smith; Keith Cavanaugh; Jerome Madden; Julie Smith; Josha Russell; Leigh 
Gill; Colette Livermore; Matthew Duckworth; Marne Duke; Kerry Beeaker; Cindi Carrell; Janelle Brinda 
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Colette, You could drop@  Essex, Friday or Saturday. Or I could come get this week, @ some point... thanks 
Gary 
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Wow - you guys are AWESOME!  
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Thinking we need a 5 gallon (Gatorade) water cooler for each dugout... Can anyone get their hands on 2? Gary 
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I have one water bucket with spigot, not Gatorade specifically, but only for water.  You would need one 
more. 
 
Will there be room in the dugout on the bench? 
 
I have large milk crates in my center right now that stack well and could be used as a pedestal. 
 
What do you think? 
 
Colette 

 
From: gary gibson 
Sent: 7/9/2015 12:37 PM 
To: Colette Livermore 
Cc: Heather Adams; Lawrence Smith; Keith Cavanaugh; Julie Smith; Jerome Madden; Josha Russell; Leigh 
Gill; Matthew Duckworth; Kerry Beeaker; Marne Duke; Janelle Brinda; Cindi Carrell 
Subject: RE: Essex Tournament update 
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I have one - milk crates sound good  
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Sounds perfect!!! Crates would work nicely... I just said Gatorade to give the picture of what I was talking about. 
Thanks Colette! Gary 
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I will pick up some small cups@ Cash & Carry... 
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How many crates per pedestal?  See the photo and let me know.  I'm thinking 3 high... 
 

From: gary gibson 
Sent: 7/9/2015 12:48 PM 
To: Colette Livermore 
Cc: Heather Adams; Lawrence Smith; Keith Cavanaugh; Jerome Madden; Julie Smith; Josha Russell; Leigh 
Gill; Matthew Duckworth; Marne Duke; Kerry Beeaker; Cindi Carrell; Janelle Brinda 
Subject: RE: Essex Tournament update 
 
Attachments area 

Preview attachment WP_20150709_12_50_11_Pro.jpg 
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Most players have water bottles.  We will keep the cups in the crows nest or snack shack and distribute 
as needed. 

 



From: gary gibson 
Sent: 7/9/2015 12:51 PM 
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Let's go with 3  
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Good.  I will pull them aside. 
 

From: Matthew Duckworth 
Sent: 7/9/2015 12:54 PM 
To: Colette Livermore 
Cc: gary gibson; Heather Adams; Lawrence Smith; Keith Cavanaugh; Jerome Madden; Julie Smith; Josha 
Russell; Leigh Gill; Marne Duke; Kerry Beeaker; Cindi Carrell; Janelle Brinda 
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I was thinking... not everyone is going to be@ Essex early Saturday morning... if you aren't and have things to 
lend for the tournament. .. I will be@ Essex tomorrow (Friday)  from about 6-8pm... please drop stuff off. 
Thanks, Gary 

 
 


